PLN24-00392 / 3225 Stevens Creek Developer Application
Response to PCC review dated November 5, 2024
Subject: Community Development -Planning Division P1. Written Project Description
The following is the revised project description:
The purpose of this application is to allow for the pickup of the trash and the recycle bins via the existing sliding door on the Cecil Street.  The purpose is to permit the Mission Trail trash truck to access the rear of the Subaru dealership through the sliding door to collect trash from the existing trash enclosure.
This application does not propose any changes to the current access or operational use of the roll-up door.  The roll up door will continue to function as it does currently.
It is important to note that the other adjacent business on Cecil Street have their trash collected from the same street. This request aligns with existing practices in the are and support fair and equitable approach to trash collection for neighbor business.
